

August 30, 2012

Mark Eaton 7ft4.com LLC Po Box 982108 Park City, UT 84098

Dear Mark,

Your presentation, "The For Commitments of a Winning Team" was an excellent fit for Mountain America's 2012 Management Forum. Our focus for leadership this year is "2012 and Beyond, Creating Tomorrow" and your session aligned well with the message we wanted our leadership team to receive and understand. The commitments you outlined gave action to the concepts you shared and provided relevant takeaways for the group. I appreciate your valuable contribution to the overall success of the Management Forum.

Our team also enjoyed interacting with you before and after your presentation. It was fun to see them so excited to meet you and have the opportunity to speak with you at the Forum. I also noticed that many wanted to get a photo with you as a reminder of the event.

It was a pleasure to work with you and your staff in coordinating the details of your presentation and ensure everything came together well. I hope our paths cross again in the near future. Best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Oliver

SVP Educational Services/Governmental Affairs